ENERGY AND PHYSICAL PLANT

WAKE COUNTY JERI B. PREDDY, PROJECT MANAGER

PUBLIC SCHOOL S5YSTEM

1531 ROCK QUARRY RAQD
RALEIGH, NORTH CAROLINA 27610
PHONE: 919.856.8011

FAX: 919.856.3714

January 13, 2006

Mr. Bill East

Lift-U

P.O. Box 398
Escalon, CA 95320

Dear Mr. East,

The recent installation of your AccesStair has been well received by many people within the Wake
County Public School System. We wish to thank all of those involved at Lift-U in making this project
a success by satisfying a difficult accessibility issue. Your customer service has been excellent and
addressed all of our questions and needs.

With the use of the AccesStair at York Elementary in Raleigh, NC, we have been able to address
two main objectives regarding our stage access application. Your wheelchair lift provides excellent
space saving capabilities by combining a stairway and platform lift. With so little room to work the
universal access concept fit perfectly into our plans. In other words, when the lift is not being used,
others benefit from its function as a stairway.

We can already see several other areas within Wake County School System where the AccesStair
will meet the demands. By being so robustly built we are confident this wheelchair lift will be
dependable for many vears to come. We strongly recommend others taking the time to review this
new concept in lifts.

Lift-U has proven to us that product support is most important. Out of all the contractors and
service companies that Wake County School System has dealt with, Lift-U is at the top of the list.
We look forward to again using the AccesStair in the near future.

Sincerely,
Gy

Jeri Bowdish Preddy, CPMM
Energy and Physical Plant Project Manager



